
                                                                                                                                                                  March 10th-14th 

This Week 

We had a very good week learning about the letter ‘V’.  This week we read My ‘V’ Sound Box, 

watched the Sesame Street ‘V’ Podcast, sang along to our ‘V’ poem and sorted picture cards that 

started with the letter ‘V’ sound.  This week we also learned about the number 14! 

 

Throughout the week we learned a lot about leprechauns and St. Patrick’s Day.  Our class was 

visited by two very special leprechauns; Shawn and Larry.  Throughout the week Shawn and 

Larry played some very silly tricks on us.  On Monday, we read Bartholomew and the Oobleck.  

The story was about a sticky green mess that fell from the sky.  We decided that Oobleck 

would be the best thing to use to catch a leprechaun, so we made a big batch, dyed it green and 

caught 4 little leprechauns during the night.  During Circle Time, we read a lot of stories about 

how to catch leprechauns and learned about rainbows and how they are made.  During craft time 

we made a giant 3D rainbow to be displayed at the Art show in May and a leprechaun trap that 

we set out on Friday to try to catch more leprechauns over the weekend! 

 

This week we had many special guests come in to talk about their jobs in the community.  Piper’s 

mommy and daddy; Miss Siobhan and Mr. Brian came in.  Miss Siobhan taught us about being a 

nurse and even let us listen to our own heart beats.  Mr. Brian taught us about being a police 

officer, it was fun to get to see his handcuffs!  On Wednesday, Mr. Crawford from the Grand 

Island Town Highway Department came to talk about snowplows and what they do to keep the 

roads clear.  We had fun going outside to see his giant snowplow.  On Thursday, Reid’s mom, 

Miss Danielle came in to talk to the class about being working for the CIA.  On Friday, Miss 

Carly, River’s mom came in to talk to us about working at the library.  She had lots of fun things 

to do to help us learn about what it’s like being a librarian. 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Looking Ahead 

March 17th 
St. Patrick’s Day 

 
 

March 24th  
Play U Field Trip 

 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News!  

Looking Ahead 

We will be learning 
about different 

community helpers. 
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